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We are grateful for you being members of our PHN
Community. We look forward to continuing to deliver
trainings, networking opportunities, and fun cultural

events in the year ahead. From our PHN familia to yours, 
we hope you have a wonderful and safe holiday.

See you in 2024!
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Arizona Barrio Stories presented at our
November Lunch & Learn session. It was great

to hear from our speakers! 
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PHN donated 10
turkeys to
William R.
Sullivan

Elementary
School for their
annual Turkey

Trot. 
Pictured:

Principal & Vice
Principal

PHN donated 10
turkeys to
William R.
Sullivan

Elementary
School for their
annual Turkey

Trot. 
Pictured:

Principal & Vice
Principal

Board
member,
Alma
Watson, 
represented
PHN in
Europe!
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November recapNovember recap

The Finance Dept. teamed up with PHN to adopt
three families at William R. Sullivan Elementary

School
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